
 
 

             

             

             

             

             

     

  

 

NOTICE 

Early Voting Advanced Processing for the Town of Avon 

for the March 5, 2024 Presidential Primary  

 

In accordance with the provisions of Chapter 54 section 25B as amended by Section 10 of 

Chapter 92 of the Acts of 2022, the Town of Avon will be opening early voted ballots at the 

Town Hall, 65 East Main St. at the following sessions:    

• Friday, March 1, 2024 beginning at 11:00 AM  

• Monday March 4, 2024 beginning at 3:00 PM  

 

We respectfully ask that observers register in advance (before the end of the business day prior) 

of all processing of early voted ballots sessions by emailing pbessette@avon-ma.gov. 

  

A full record of advance removal will be kept for each session. In accordance with the provisions 

of Chapter 54 section 25B as amended by Section 10 of Chapter 92 of the Acts of 2022, no 

results shall be determined or announced until after the time the polls close on March 5th.   
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